
 
 
 
 
 
January 13, 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We have had some staff changes over the last few weeks 
that I would like to share with you: 
 

 Ms. Emily Henion, our nurse, left us to prepare for the 
arrival of a new baby. We are happy to welcome Ms. 
Suzan Moore as our new school nurse. 

 

 Ms. Diana Morrison, the 3-4 year old aftercare person 
left us. Ms. Grace Rhoe, our present K-8 aftercare aide, 
will move to the 3-4 year olds. 

 
The following people have come to our rescue and will be 
helping in the K-8 aftercare program: 

 Ms. Jennifer McTernan will cover Mondays.  

 Ms. Susan Bartolo will help on Mondays, Wednesdays 
and Fridays. 

 Ms. Denise McArthur will handle Tuesdays and 
Thursdays.  
 

We thank those leaving us for their service, and we extend a 
warm welcome to our new people. 
 
 
 
 
Sister Judith, S.C.C. 
Principal 


